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Intarior Design

10 June 1987

Lesier Barber
Cambridge Planning Board

City Hall Annex
57 Inman Sireet
Cambridge, MA 02139 —— 7)

Re: 1 Concord Lane
Dear Mr. Barber,

Regarding the above cited property, please be advised that the owner,
Robert E. Marlow, is hereby withdrawing his Special Permit Application
pending before the Planning Board. This application was requesting
allowance to park cars within the Parkway Gverlay District for a 2 story
retail building. The owner has decided 1o not pursue this project.

On behalf of the Owner,

- Sincerely yours,

VVota, € Zrrto.

Siepheni E. Zecher, ATA




